
Artist confirmation for Nature’s Canvas and Recycled Art 

Saturday September 22, 2012 

Onondaga Cave State Park Visitor Center 

Thanks for your interest in participating in our special event! 

The event will be held from 10am to 4pm. We will not have tent space available for this event therefore 

you will need to bring your own easy up if you need one. Set up on Saturday will start at 8am and break 

down can begin promptly at 4pm. 

Name: 

Email: 

Contact Number: 

What do you do?: 

 

Highlight your answer in bold  

How much space do you need:   10x10  10x15  10x20 

 

Do you need electricity:     yes    no 

 

Comments or something we would need to know about your booth: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Important information regarding the event 

1. You do have the option of setting up on Friday evening.  However, it is best not to leave 

anything of value inside or under the tent. While there is normally not an issue with big events, 

we cannot be responsible for missing, lost or stolen items.  We might be able to accommodate 

putting some items inside the building for the night to expedite your set up in the morning. 

Please let us know if you would need this accommodation. 

2. Deadline to submit vendor application is SEPTEMBER 10, 2012. 

3. The Onondaga Friends Association will be our food vendor.  BBQ sandwiches, chips and drinks 

are available. 

4. Campsites can be reserved for the weekend of the event. Be sure to do so as early as possible.   

 Our electric/water sites fill about 4-6 weeks in advance of any given weekend. Call 877-422-6766  

 or go online to www.mostateparks.com to make your reservation. 

5. We might have a limited amount of tables available; however it is best for you to be prepared to 

 bring your own table and chairs. There are no guarantees that they would be available. 

6. A map for artist booths will be developed after the deadline.  Due to limited space, we will not 

 be able to move booths around once they have been mapped out. Be assured though that all 

 activities will be closely connected. 

7. If you have questions please contact the park superintendent, Maria Potter by phone at 573-

 245-6576 x 221 or by email at maria.potter@dnr.mo.gov. 

 


